
1

“Strive not to be a success, but 

rather to be of value.”  

- anonymous 

The HES Pre-K is now accepting 

applications for fall enrollment. 

Please register students using the 

following link: 2023-24 Registration 

Registration for 2023-24 

Spring Pictures April 3rd 

We are trying a new school picture 

company. This spring will be a trial 

run so we can be ready to go with 

pictures in the fall. All students will 

be photographed, and a proof or 

portrait package will be sent home 

from the school with ordering 

information in 3-4 weeks. No 

money is needed on picture day.  

Order yearbooks online while 

supplies last: ybpay.lifetouch.com 

Code: 3239823 Cost: $15
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The Hawk’s Eye 
Weekly News from Hope Elementary School

Upcoming Events for Your Calendar 
April 3rd - School pictures by Strawbridge Studios  

April 3rd - HES Volunteer meeting (6:30PM) 

April 7th - 8th Grade Dinner & Silent Auction (5:30-7:30PM) 

April 10th - HES School Committee meeting (6PM) Zoom Link 

April 11th - HES Board Game Night for grades 1-3 (5-6PM in the gym) 

April 14th – Early release @ 11:30AM for staff & students 

April 17th–21st – No school (Spring Break) 

May 4th - Early release (11:30AM) Parent-Teacher conferences 

May 29th - Memorial Day 

June 1st – K-4 Spring Concert (6PM) 

June 8th – 5-8 Spring Concert (6PM) 

We have used four snow days so far this school year. 

Integrated Studies - see page 2 for more! 

BIG CONGRATS TO 7th GRADER, 
ADELAIDE L. WHO CAME IN 2ND 
PLACE IN THE STATE SPELLING BEE!! 

https://forms.gle/3CBMq1uemEaa4TqK7
https://forms.gle/3neABQAaYte1emm56
http://ybpay.lifetouch.com
http://hes.fivetowns.net
https://networkmaine.zoom.us/j/88669655623
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During Integrated Studies, 3rd, 4th, and 5th graders were challenged to build a bridge that could 

support the weight of 10 pennies. They practiced the scientific process of building, testing, and 

redesigning until their bridges could support the weight of the pennies.

http://hes.fivetowns.net
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Garden Committee News 

The HES Garden Committee is looking for donations of the following items as they work toward creating raised beds 

and school gardens that beautify our school, provide for healthy options in the cafeteria and provide outdoor learning 

opportunities for students at all grade levels. 

  

• 2 x 10 x 8 boards to make raised beds (any number would help - we need 25 in all) 

• landscaping cloth  

• bags of soil 

• two spades 

• two rakes 

• hoses 

• garden trowels 

• water sprinkler with a timer 

• compost bin that rotates/turns 

• 4-6” pots 

• bark mulch 

• a strong individual to remove a prickly bush from the front garden. 

  

Please contact Ms. Benner at debra.benner@fivetowns.net if you can help! 

Thank you to Home Depot for providing us with seeds and 

grow lights. Big and little buddies planted seedlings which 

we hope to plant in new garden beds this spring. 

http://hes.fivetowns.net
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1st Grade News 

First grade students just finished a bird unit. They researched a bird and wrote a riddle that they 

shared with their friends. 

http://hes.fivetowns.net
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Thank you to the Hope Fire Dept. for hosting our middle school students this week for 

fire safety training!

http://hes.fivetowns.net
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HAL BASEBALL REGISTRATION 

HAL Baseball is offered to boys from the Hope, Appleton, and Lincolnville Schools in grades 6-8 who are interested in 

interscholastic competition. Preference is given to 7th and 8th graders in years where large numbers of participants 

make it unmanageable to successfully include all who wish to play. LCS hosts the Baseball signups, HES hosts the 

Softball signups. 

HES SOFTBALL REGISTRATION 

Softball registration is now open to students in grades 6-8. Please use the link below to register. This is a combined 

team with students from Hope, Appleton, and Lincolnville. Players must have a current physical form on file (no older 

than two years) to participate in practices and games. The physical form can be found here. Parents must register 

through this GoogleForm. 

We will be using TeamReach, a mobile team app for communication. All registered parents will be invited to join 

TeamReach. If you choose not to use TeamReach, let us know and we will find an alternate way to inform you of 

schedules, information, etc. A game schedule will also be posted on our website soon. 

We look forward to seeing you on the field!

http://lcssports.sportsoffice.com/sport.php?level_id=1&org_id=42&sport_id=111
https://forms.gle/Cj2GLrHDYx7wUF9j6
https://forms.gle/Cj2GLrHDYx7wUF9j6
http://hes.fivetowns.net
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http://hes.fivetowns.net
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http://hes.fivetowns.net
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http://hes.fivetowns.net
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